From,
Terry Horn,
22 Silver Mansion, 99th Boulevard,
New Jersey 04587
To,
Craig Wart,
20A WildOak Apt.,
New Jersey 04376
Dear Mr. Craig,
Many thanks to you for letting me know what I have for you in terms of intent.  Since it is a great time to make an entry into fast food chain outlets, I would hereby intent to bring to bring to your notice that I want to invest in this sector with your culinary expertise.  Though it is more competitive sector, I have a great plan wherein we only target kids with great promotional packages designed only for them.  As you are aware, parents do want to have their kids get their due happiness while they are out of their home.  Sometimes, out of home is a special moment for a family wherein kids play a larger role in their life.
There are people who are going to provide me every possible help in terms of establishing the fast food chain outlets.  So, there would not be any kind of fallout while we establish this new venture.  I am looking ahead to listen your views very shortly.
Yours Sincerely,
Terry Horn

